
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Getting help with homework may benefit your child.  In my experience, I have found that 
many school problems could be avoided by consistent attendance and completion of 
schoolwork.  If your child has problems completing homework, the homework club 
program may work for you. 
 
The club runs from 7:30-8:30 Monday through Friday each week.  This club is in no way 
mandatory or punitive.  I am hoping to create an opportunity for students to complete 
their homework in a quiet, positive, non-stressful atmosphere.  The students are allowed 
to work with each other and other adults who can further assist them if they have any 
problems or questions.  
 
If you are interested in this program, I ask that you complete the permission slip below.. 
Unfortunately, no transportation service is provided by the school, so you will need to 
provide transportation.  I ask that your child does not arrive before 7:25. Students will be 
met in the lobby at this time, and we will see that they get to their classrooms at the start 
of the school day.   
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Sincerely, 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Abby Reichart 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ School Counselor 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 624-2157 ext. 4010 
 
Child’s Name: 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
My son/daughter is interested in attending Homework Club on the following days 
(circle which days apply): 
 
MONDAY​ TUESDAY​ WEDNESDAY​ THURSDAY     FRIDAY 
 
 
In the event of an emergency, please list a responsible adult and phone number: 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
My child and I understand that all school rules will apply and that students should 
notify Mrs. Reichart with any concerns or questions. 
 
Signed: __________________________________(parent or guardian) 
Date: ____________________ 
 
Reminder:  In the event of a school delay, Homework Club will not be held. 


